Commonwealth of Puerto Rico
OFFICE (F THE COMMISSIONER OF INSURANCE
San Juan, Puerto Rico

Circular letter No. 2-182-58
February 17, 1958

TO ALL FIRE, MARINE AND CASUALTY AND MISCELLANECUS
INSURANCE COMPANIES DOING BUSINESS IN PUERTO RICO

Dear Sirs:-

Ve are enclosing two copies of the Company's Report-Form
No. 6 in order that you mey report business transacted in Puerto
Rico during calendar year 1957. Also are included two copies of
the Statement of Reconciliation of Premiums-Form 8 required by
our regulations.

Please be informed that in accordance with Circular Letter
7-135-56, dated July 30, 1956, premiums and losses on tornado,
cyclone and windstorm shall be presented as a major risk item
under hurricane in your reports to this Office.

You are reminded that the filing date of both statements above
named and of the Annual Statement of the Company for the year 1957,
is due on March 31, 1958, and must be received in this Office on or
before that date.
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